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Following are highlights for the period of May 19, 2016 to June 9, 2016 

 

Wednesday, June 1
st
  

 

 Along with the Director of Education met with the Leader of the Ontario 

Conservative Party, Patrick Brown, and members of his staff to discuss the 

issues currently facing the TCDSB 

 

 

Tuesday, June 7
th
 

 Trustee representation on behalf of the Chair of the Board at the “Roots of 

Empathy” session held at the CEC. 

 

 

Wednesday, June 8
th

 

 

 Was invited to speak on behalf of the Board of Trustees at the annual 

Elementary Principals and Vice-Principals’ Appreciation and Awards 

Dinner 


